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It is time to stop C&H Farms from operating their hog farm. It is time to stop other CAFOs
from ever existing in the Buffalo National River watershed. It is time to acknowledge that a
major mistake was made in slipping in and allowing the hog farm to be permitted in the first
place. It is time to acknowledge that personnel in Arkansas and federal government agencies
neglected their responsibilities to the citizens of Arkansas and the nation in allowing the hog
farm to be created and to continue to exist in this karst area. Please look for other options
for the people who own C&H Farms to earn their livelihood in a way that is not detrimental
to their neighbors, to the environmental surroundings, to the River, to Arkansas tourism, and

the Arkansas economy.

Janet Parsch

Fayetteville AR
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